
	
 

LANDSCAPE/DRAINAGE	PLAN	CONFLICT	STATEMENT	
	

	
To:	 Planning	Administrator	
	 Town	of	Palm	Beach	
	
From:	 Chad	M.	Gruber,	P.E.	
	
Re:	 Proposed	Service	Drive	Renovation	
	 200	El	Vedado	Rd.	
	 Palm	Beach,	FL	
	
Date:	 March	11,	2024	
	
	
I	have	reviewed	the	landscape	plan	prepared	by	Nievera	Williams	Design	for	the	referenced	
project	received	3/4/24	and	compared	it	with	the	latest	conceptual	drainage	plan	prepared	
by	this	office	dated	3/11/24.		There	do	not	appear	to	be	any	conflicts	between	the	
proposed	landscape	material	and	the	storm	piping	and	exfiltration	trenches.	
	
Please	feel	free	to	contact	me	if	you	have	any	questions.	
	
	
Sincerely,	
	

This	item	has	been	electronically	signed	and	sealed	by	Chad	M.	Gruber	on	
the	date	adjacent	to	the	seal	using	a	SHA	authentication	code.	
Printed	copies	of	this	document	are	not	considered	signed	and	sealed	and	
the	SHA	authentication	code	must	be	verified	on	any	electronic	copies.	

	
	
Chad	M.	Gruber,	P.E.	
Florida	P.E.	No.	57466	
	
	
Cc:	 File	
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